PCNO Update 11-6-23

Jeremy Scott

Mon 11/6/2023 8:30 AM

Good morning PCNO!
Concert season is upon us and tomorrow night has a SPECIAL TWIST! Read below!

FALL CONCERT — Tuesday, Nov. 7th @ 7:00 PM PCN PAC
Students will be performing their OSSAA Contest pieces! This will be an EPIC first concert!

Call time for all students in 6:15 PM. They will get changed into concert attire and warmup before the start of the show!

ALSO, BE READY! Dr. Mark Laycock (conductor from Wichita State University) will be giving a live clinic on stage! This will be a
unique experience for everyone. Family and friends will get to experience what a bit of an orchestra rehearsal can look like at
this stage in the game from a highly experienced and sought out conductor. Dr. Laycock is a highly sought out clinician every
year to work with groups all over the world. We are quite thankful for him sacrificing his time to do this.

This concert is usually around an hour, but will be longer than normal with the clinic time. We plan to finish by 8:45.

FALL CONTEST (Philharmonic)— Tuesday, November 14th
Students will be excused from 2nd hour through the rest of the day. We will be leaving, dressed in concert attire by 11:00 and
will be performing at 1:40 at Edmond Santa Fe. We will return to PCN by 2:20.

Bring lunch $$ to eat at Quail Springs Mall

FALL CONTEST (Symphony)— Wednesday, November 15th

Students will be excused from 2nd hour through the rest of the day. We will be leaving, dressed in concert attire by 11:20 and
will be performing at 2:00 at Edmond Santa Fe. We will return to PCN by 4:30 at the latest. We will be listening to several
groups when done performing.

Bring lunch $$ to eat at Quail Springs Mall
NORTHPARK MALL HAS BEEN CANCELED. We are working on an alternative for this event. Will keep you posted.
NCHO CLINIC AND CONCERT — Friday, November 17-18 @ OCU for those who qualified

BLACKLIGHT PERFORMANCE Dec. 5th — Symphony only—1:30 PM—School assembly only

WINTER CONCERT — Tuesday, Dec. 12th— $5 Suggested Donation for Admission

We will be performing a Trans-Siberian Style concert this year! Both Philharmonic and Symphony Orchestra Students. This is
one of the biggest productions we have aimed to put on before and you won’t want to miss it. We are hoping to get the biggest
crowd ever for this one!l Please invite everyone you know!! Will have flyers available soon to start advertising.

LONDON CONCERT — Tuesday, Dec. 19th @ 6:30 PM @ PC HIGH PAC
That’s all for now!
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